


Dear Friends of Lighthouse, 
 
We hope this finds you enjoying your holiday season and ready to welcome the New Year.   
 
Looking back over 2016, we celebrate all that God has done and is continuing to do through this 
ministry as we seek His will each step of the way.  However, it can be tempting to narrow our focus on 
numbers alone.  Having been open less than three years, we still did not see a large number of clients 
in 2016.  But there is another way to look at these numbers: 


• As a result of the one abortion-vulnerable client who chose to continue with her pregnancy, 
how many generations of people will be able to experience their own life on this planet as a 
result of her decision? 


• How many nights will this client avoid heartache, because of her decision against 
terminating the pregnancy? 


• As a result of one client's prayer with a Client Advocate to receive Christ, how many angels 
rejoiced in heaven that day? 


• If one teenager decides to make healthy relationship decisions as a result of participating in the 
Get Real Club, how many days and years will she spend safe within God's design for her life?


• How about the one woman's heart made whole after participating in the post-abortive Bible 
Study, now over-filled with God's love and spreading His kingdom to countless others?


• How many volunteers came alongside one client who struggled with health issues towards the 
end of her pregnancy?  This, I can answer:  Eight! 


o And now, right at the end of 2016, we celebrate the birth of her daughter!


Finally, I want to share a quote from one our Earn While You Learn Clients:         
        "Lighthouse opened my heart back up to God!"  
She is now participating in a Bible Study with one of our volunteers. 
 
God is at work in powerful ways through the ministry of Lighthouse Pregnancy Center and even if the 
numbers appear small, when it comes to God's kingdom, thankfully, there is no end. 
 
" He will be great and will be called the Son of the Most High. And the Lord God will give to him the 
throne of his father David, and he will reign over the house of Jacob forever, and of his kingdom there 
will be no end” -Luke 1:32,33. 
 
We wait on God in joyful anticipation to see what He will bring about in 2017. 
 
Happy New Year, and God bless! 
 
Wendy Beukelman 
Executive Director 
email:  director@lighthousegunnison.org 
phone: 970.596.1706 
web: lighthousegunnison.org
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